
NOTICE

. No. 2022lS MV/N o tice / 1"47 Date: 20.12.2022

It is notified that Professor Omprakash Mishra, Hon'able Vice Chancellor ,

University of North Bengal has kindly consented to visit our College on 22.12.2022

at around 12:OO noon . So, all the students are asked to remain present in the
college within 11:30 A.M. on that day.
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